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Comments: I am concerned that the Stibnite Gold Project will cause irreparable damage to the surrounding areas

in the Salmon river drainage.  This area holds great natural beauty and its value for recreation activities alone

cannot be quantified.  We should be doing more to protect land in the Boise and Payette National Forests for

future generations, not re-trying failed ideas of the past.  I urge the Forest Service to pick the No-Action

alternative.   


